
 CBCS Newsletter 
February 2019 

  From Our Principal . . . 
 

The first calendar page flip has occurred, and we find our-
selves in February already. We pray the new year has 
started well as everyone settles in to somewhat of a normal 
routine.  
 

The coming Spring season is a time of harvest. At various 
times farmers and those that plant will see a reflection of 
their labor that starts in late Summer. Jesus proclaimed in 
Matthew 9 that “the harvest is plenteous, but the laborers 
are few.” We are also looking and waiting for the harvest-
not a harvest of wheat, corn or rice, but of souls that can 
been added to the kingdom.   
 

At CBCS we are always striving to prepare for the harvest 
as the seeds of faith are planted in the everyday subjects 
and activities. Please continue to pray for our ministry as 
the results can most definitely be life changing - and as 
always thank you for entrusting your children to us for this 
season of their lives. 
    In Christ, 
    Dr. Martin 

Turn in 2019-20 Enrollment 
form to qualify for lower rates 

& be in last $200 Drawing 

Reminder:   
Graduation Fees Due Feb. 1 
 12th Grade, $100;  K5, $35  

 

Early Enrollment Underway 
For the 2019-2020 School Year 
(Remember: Feb. 8th is the last day 

of Early Enrollment Period) 

 

Early Enrollment Period Ends Feb. 8th 
 

Remember:  The Registration fee  
& Tuition rates are lower if you  

turn in your application by Fri., Feb. 8th. 
 

Open Enrollment (and higher rates for all) 
Will Begin Feb. 11th. 

Conference Night  
       Thursday, Feb. 21, 4:00-6:30pm  . . . 
Our 1st-12th grade teachers will be available for conferences 
Thurs., Feb. 21, 4-6:30pm. Conference forms will be sent 
home soon.  If your child’s teacher does not request a confer-
ence but you would like one, there will be a space on the form 
to make that request and have the teacher call you to schedule 
it. When arriving for the conference, please check in at the 
front office.   

 

Presidents’ Day 
 Monday, Feb. 18 

 

(School & Daycare Closed) 

Early Enrollment for current students (and siblings, space 
permitting) has begun and will end at the close of school 
Fri., Feb. 8  Our current families received their 2019-2020 
enrollment packets on Jan. 10 (at carline or from the day-
care desk).  Please be sure you have read all the inserts in 
your packets.  If you have any questions, please contact 
Dr. Martin (principal@cbcslions.com). 
 

  Three $200 Scholarship Drawings  
Again this year as an added encouragement to get your 
applications in during the Early Enrollment period, we 
have announced three $200 Tuition Scholarship drawings  
(Jan. 22, Jan. 29, & Feb. 8).  Depending on when we re-
ceive your complete application (all 7 pages and regis-
tration fee), you will be included in the drawing(s).  To 
be in the last drawing on Feb. 8, your complete appli-
cation must be in the front office by 3:00pm.  We 
strongly suggest that current families enroll promptly 
to ensure space and to take advantage  of the lower 
registration and tuition fees available through Feb. 8 
(prior to the beginning of the Open Enrollment pe-
riod).  After Feb. 8 the Open Enrollment period begins, 
and these fees increase for everyone. 
 

Open House For Current Families  
& Prospects on Thurs., Jan. 31, 7pm  

(Earn a $25 Lunch Credit by bringing a prospect!) 
You have been invited to attend our Open House Jan. 31 at 
7pm in the gym.  Come & meet the teachers for the next 
grade up, review the upcoming curriculum, and ask ques-
tions.  Also please be thinking of friends and family mem-
bers who may be interested in CBCS for their children 
next year and invite them, too.  For each interested fam-
ily you bring to the Open House, you will receive a $25 
lunch credit for your student to use this year.   
        

  Referrals  
(Receive a $100 Tuition Credit for each 

family you refer & they enroll.) 
For any new family enrolling because of your recommen-
dation, you will receive a $100 tuition credit next October.  
The new family will need to attach a referral form to their 
application and follow through with the enrollment. Two 
referral forms were included in the enrollment packets, 
and extras are always available in the office. 

Important Note to Current Families:  
We will not be able to place your child’s name on the roster for next 
year if you have a past-due balance from 2018-2019.  Please bring 

your account current to avoid that situation. 



 

 Twins Day 

Character Day 

Spirit Week Was a Blast!Spirit Week Was a Blast!Spirit Week Was a Blast!Spirit Week Was a Blast!    
We got off to an exciting start on Monday with We got off to an exciting start on Monday with We got off to an exciting start on Monday with We got off to an exciting start on Monday with Character DayCharacter DayCharacter DayCharacter Day.  Our staff on the Secondary side of campus.  Our staff on the Secondary side of campus.  Our staff on the Secondary side of campus.  Our staff on the Secondary side of campus    
went all out with a Star Wars theme!  On Tuesday we were seeing double all over campus with went all out with a Star Wars theme!  On Tuesday we were seeing double all over campus with went all out with a Star Wars theme!  On Tuesday we were seeing double all over campus with went all out with a Star Wars theme!  On Tuesday we were seeing double all over campus with Twins DayTwins DayTwins DayTwins Day....    

Some classes even had triplets, quadruplets, etc., and Mrs. Martin’s VPK students were all coordinated Some classes even had triplets, quadruplets, etc., and Mrs. Martin’s VPK students were all coordinated Some classes even had triplets, quadruplets, etc., and Mrs. Martin’s VPK students were all coordinated Some classes even had triplets, quadruplets, etc., and Mrs. Martin’s VPK students were all coordinated ---- with  with  with  with 
girls in pink and boys in red. Wednesday proved to be very interesting, too.  For the first time ever we had girls in pink and boys in red. Wednesday proved to be very interesting, too.  For the first time ever we had girls in pink and boys in red. Wednesday proved to be very interesting, too.  For the first time ever we had girls in pink and boys in red. Wednesday proved to be very interesting, too.  For the first time ever we had Future Future Future Future 

Career DayCareer DayCareer DayCareer Day, and the choices brought lots of laughs!  Thursday’s  , and the choices brought lots of laughs!  Thursday’s  , and the choices brought lots of laughs!  Thursday’s  , and the choices brought lots of laughs!  Thursday’s  Hippy vs. Hipster DayHippy vs. Hipster DayHippy vs. Hipster DayHippy vs. Hipster Day was also a new one and  was also a new one and  was also a new one and  was also a new one and 
turned out very “colorful ”!  As always we concluded with turned out very “colorful ”!  As always we concluded with turned out very “colorful ”!  As always we concluded with turned out very “colorful ”!  As always we concluded with Spirit DaySpirit DaySpirit DaySpirit Day, with maroon & white everywhere., with maroon & white everywhere., with maroon & white everywhere., with maroon & white everywhere.    

 
Jan.  
  14, 

2019 



 Fun Games Challenge Students To Show School Spirit All Week! 

 Future Career Day 

 

  

Hippy  
vs.  

Hipster  
  

Day 

   Dr. Martin’s future career  
          as Mr. Johnson! 



  Presenting: Presenting: Presenting: Presenting:     
     CBCS 2019 Homecoming Court     CBCS 2019 Homecoming Court     CBCS 2019 Homecoming Court     CBCS 2019 Homecoming Court    

    TJ Macho, KingTJ Macho, KingTJ Macho, KingTJ Macho, King    
  Aleah Rudd, Queen  Aleah Rudd, Queen  Aleah Rudd, Queen  Aleah Rudd, Queen    
    

    CongratulationsCongratulationsCongratulationsCongratulations    
to all our Seniorsto all our Seniorsto all our Seniorsto all our Seniors    

and their and their and their and their     
Homecoming Court.Homecoming Court.Homecoming Court.Homecoming Court.    

    

Front Left to Right:  Sam C anas, Haylee Truitt, Damonte Jackson, Jake Fondren, Janny Camino, Devion Smith, Front Left to Right:  Sam C anas, Haylee Truitt, Damonte Jackson, Jake Fondren, Janny Camino, Devion Smith, Front Left to Right:  Sam C anas, Haylee Truitt, Damonte Jackson, Jake Fondren, Janny Camino, Devion Smith, Front Left to Right:  Sam C anas, Haylee Truitt, Damonte Jackson, Jake Fondren, Janny Camino, Devion Smith,     
Jada Rose, Ilimar Ferrer, Julissa Garza, Hailey Osborne, AliJada Rose, Ilimar Ferrer, Julissa Garza, Hailey Osborne, AliJada Rose, Ilimar Ferrer, Julissa Garza, Hailey Osborne, AliJada Rose, Ilimar Ferrer, Julissa Garza, Hailey Osborne, Ali----ceah Spencer, Jordan Albright, Iileanis Ferrer, & Jaden Sithongceah Spencer, Jordan Albright, Iileanis Ferrer, & Jaden Sithongceah Spencer, Jordan Albright, Iileanis Ferrer, & Jaden Sithongceah Spencer, Jordan Albright, Iileanis Ferrer, & Jaden Sithong    

   High School Homecoming Banquet    High School Homecoming Banquet    High School Homecoming Banquet    High School Homecoming Banquet     

The Rusty PelicanThe Rusty PelicanThe Rusty PelicanThe Rusty Pelican 

Thank you to Kaylee Gilley Thank you to Kaylee Gilley Thank you to Kaylee Gilley Thank you to Kaylee Gilley     
and Mrs. Formont  and Mrs. Formont  and Mrs. Formont  and Mrs. Formont      

for sharing these photos . . .for sharing these photos . . .for sharing these photos . . .for sharing these photos . . .    

. . . and to . . . and to . . . and to . . . and to     
Mrs. NewellMrs. NewellMrs. NewellMrs. Newell    

for for for for     
planningplanningplanningplanning    

our banquet.our banquet.our banquet.our banquet.       The GirlsThe GirlsThe GirlsThe Girls    



  

Congratulations, 
 Principal’s Honor Roll Students (2nd 9 weeks): 

    

“CENTRAL COLOR RUN” 

Thank you to Mrs. Newell for 
organizing this fun event and 
to all who participated and 

supported our Seniors. 

Above: Mrs. McAlister 
               and Brodie 
Left:  Miss Meagan Porter- 
  vint, Miss Bri Tuvell, & 
  Davylyn Portervint  
  (Meagan’s mom) 

4th: 
Abigail Borgard 
   

5th:   
Sa’Myra Cameron 
Conor Gallagher 
Gabi Miller 
Victoria Nieves 
Mikalah Rudd 
   

6th: 
Scarlett Feliu 
Branden Kerzan 
Lily Waite 
  

7th: 
Andres Luna 
Jeremy Johnson 
Jared Smith  
    

8th: 
Tayden Clark 
Melody Martin 
Ethan Newell 
Brittany Santillan 
Jenna Zotz 

K5: 
Daphne Alford 
MacKenzia Dulcio 
Cayden Griffin 
Sara Luna 
Caleb Pence 
Amir Rolle 
Brycen Sanders 
 

1st:   
Annalyse Anderson-Spencer 
Earnest Clarisa 
Janae Dujuste 
Zacharias Jones 
 

2nd: 
Gabe Dickson 
A’Lyric Rolle 
Le’Arie Willis 
Joshua Wolfe 
Justin Nystrom 
 

3rd: 
Aiden Perkins 

9th:   
Illeanis Ferrer 
Susanna Lamadieu 
Owen Newell 
Rebekah Rudd 
Celia Young 
 

10th: 
Sofia Borja 
Kaylee Gilley 
 

11th: 
Eugene Clarisa 
 

12th: 
TJ Macho 
Hailey Osborne 
Aleah Rudd 
Grant Waite 
 

 Senior Fundraiser 

 

Congratulations, Spirit Week Class Winners! 

Points were awarded all week for Dress Day participation and 
for the various competitions in the gym and on the field.  

Points were also awarded for class banners.  

 We are pleased to announce our overall class winner: 
12th grade. Congratulations, CBCS Seniors! 

 

Below are the top classes within the four grade-level divisions: 
VPK to 2nd Grade - 2nd Grade 
Upper Elementary - 5th Grade 

Middle School - 7th Grade 
     High School - 12th Grade  

   

CBCS Boys & Girls Basketball Teams 
Both Win in Homecoming Games! 

 

 
 
 
 
    

 

Congratulations to our Central Girls and Boys high school basket-
ball teams!  Our girls scored a victory over Hillsborough Christian 
High with a final score of 50-20.  The team’s top-scoring leaders 
were Ali-ceah Spencer with 20 points and Adriana Ellis with 16 
points.  The boys also scored a victory with a final score of 56-45.  
Eugene Clarisa and Damonte Jackson shared the honor of leading 
their team with 18 points and 15 points, respectively. 

  

 Congratulations To . . . 
            Ali-ceah Spencer  
   On Her 1,000 Basketball Points  

With her proud 
mom by her side, 

Ali-ceah is 
shown receiving 
the framed poster 
personalized to  
commemorate 
this awesome 

achievement as a 
CBCS Lion -  
scoring her 

1,000th point! 

Dress Days Winners: 
VPK to 2nd Grade - 1st Grade 
Upper Elementary - 4th Grade 

Middle School - 7th Grade 
     High School - 12th Grade 

Poster Winners: 
VPK to 2nd Grade - VPK 

Upper Elementary - 5th Grade 
Middle School - 6th Grade 

     High School - 12th Grade 



 

CBCS Flag Football Teams   
 

Congratulations to the following students who 
are  playing on our Flag Football teams: 

Varsity Boys 
Ethan Newell, 8th 
Calvin Borgard, 7th 
Anthony Gonzalez, 7th 
Jeremy Johnson, 7th 
Tyler Young, 7th 
Ezequiel Acevedo, 6th 
Tylor Formont, 6th 
Ethan McAlister, 6th 
   

JV Boys 
Peyton Anderson, 4th 
Kevin Freyre, 4th 
Tyreece Matthews, 4th 
Brodie McAlister, 4th 
Jarron Rose, 4th 
Aaron Viers, 4th 
Caleb Baker, 3rd 
Nazier Willis, 3rd 

Coach German is coaching the boys team, and  
Mrs. Maddox is coach for the girls team.  Be sure to 

come out and see these CBCS lions in action! 

Girls 
Sa’Myra Cameron 
Sofia Caserta 
Kaylin Clark 
Adriana Ellis 
Nyla Hicks 
Rachel Huff 
Melody Martin 
Analis Mazo 
Jenaya Nystrom 
Amaris Quezada 
Brittany Santillan 
Hannah Stallard 
Alana Taylor 
Jenna Zotz 

 

February Scrip 

 

Mark These Events 
On Your February Calendar . . . 

 

                   Jeans/Hat/Hoodie Day 
                      (11th grade fundraiser) 

    Fri., Feb. 1 

     

                          Valentine Day Bash 
                        (12th grade fundraiser) 

                Sat., Feb. 9, 5-8pm 

 

Burrito Breakfast, Feb. 22 (12th grade fundraiser) 

   
                       “Donuts With Dad”    
                      Wed., Feb. 27, 7:45am 

  
 

  
 
 
 
 
  
 
   

During Christmas 
break, Mirna 

LeFranc, our K5 
Teachers’ Aide, 
was married in 

Haiti. Since it was 
a little far to travel, 

staff members  
surprised her  

     with a small 

celebration on campus in January - complete with a wedding cake.  
She is shown here with Mrs. Petit and Mrs. Boyle.    

 Congratulations, Mrs. LeFranc   

“And now these three remain: faith, hope, and love.  But 
the greatest of these is love.”  1 Corinthians 13:13 
  
February is the perfect month to show your family and 
friends your love for them.  Why not include Scrip in 
your plans?  Whether it is a nice dinner out with that 
special someone, a movie out with the kiddos, or a Scrip 
gift card, Scrip can help you out! 
   

Some recommendations for a nice Valentine’s Day din-
ner out would be Carabbas, Outback, Longhorn, Olive 
Garden, Chili’s, & Cheesecake Factory.  All of these 
restaurants have a good variety of food - anything from 
seafood to steaks! 
  

Xscape and GQT Riverview 14 theaters are the newer 
theaters in Riverview, and they are both Fandango 
Theaters. These two theaters have the reclining seats to 
relax in while enjoying a good movie.  Fandango Scrip 
is available in $25 increments. 
   

Some of our lower increment cards make nice Valen-
tine’s Day gifts.  A few of my favorites are Bath & Body 
Works $10, Starbucks $5 & $10, Dunkin Donuts $10, 
and Panera Bread $10. We also have several lower in-
crement fast food restaurant Scrip cards in stock. 
   

Check out our inventory for your Special Day! 
   

There will be a sweet treat for every Scrip sale in the 
month of February. Each week it will be something dif-
ferent! 
 

  
  

 

Step Up & AAA Scholarships: 
If your student is currently receiving a 

scholarship, it is important that you apply 

Parents, if your student has a Step Up or AAA Scholar-
ship for the current school year, it is very important that 
you apply immediately for a renewal for the 2019-2020 
school year.  It is our understanding that on Feb. 1, the 
scholarship money will start to be awarded to new fami-
lies who have not previously received it. 

Chick-fil-A Spirit Night, Mon., Feb. 4 

Valentine Gram Delivery, Thurs., Feb. 14
(11th grade fundraiser) 

    As always, think Scrip! 
             Mrs. Craven 


